
 
 

 

 

 

 

Appointment of Chair of Governors for the new Oaklands Schools LGB 

 

Communication to Staff & Parents 

 

Following the restructure of the Oaklands Infant and Junior Schools to create an Executive 

Headteacher role and the appointment of Hazel West, the Board of Trustees also took the decision 

to reconstitute the two existing Local Governing Bodies (LGBs) into one. 

We are pleased to confirm that the Trustees have appointed Kathryn Pierce to become the Chair of 

Governors for the new Oaklands Schools LGB.  This appointment will be from 1st September 2024. 

We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge both governing bodies for their hard work, 

dedicated service and support to the schools.  We would also like to thank Charlotte Kieran and Mat 

Parker, our present Chairs, for their devoted time, care and commitment in supporting both of their 

schools and headteachers especially through some challenging times, in particular the pandemic and 

Ofsted Inspections.  We look forward to continue working with them in the future. 

There will be many benefits in bringing both governing bodies together with a clear desire to offer 

the very best education to Oaklands children and families.  As a Trust, we are committed to this new 

structure and will offer any support needed to making it a success for everyone involved.   

Our thanks also to our wonderful staff, pupils and families.  We wish you all a restful and enjoyable 

summer holiday. 

 

       

 

Justine Waight   Bob Elsey   Stuart Matthews 

Chair of Trustees         CEO             Director of Education 

 


